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Two events that have occured at HU while
I have been gone have pleased me very much.
The Wm. Allen “hite foundaftion and fund should
maké for KU's attaingng a high role as a school
of journalism, and since journalism is my interest,
good news it certainly was. Then Ernie Quigley's
aprointment as athletic director should be a boost
to the school., I read the Topeka Capital article
reporting his appointment, and 1 feel quite sure
~ that Mr. Quigley means what he says and will
~give his all to boost KU athl=tics,

I've never read whether Elmer Schaake's bid
for grid mentorship at Denver U, materialized.
- Probably not for poor as the Dallas and Ft. Worth
paper's sports pages are they probably would
have had that news., I hope KU doesn't lose Schaake
for he and Henry Shenk make a good coaching duo,

Give my best regards if you WilL to Mrs. Hulteen,
Mr. Shenk, Strait, and Schaske,

Yours very ‘slncerely,

Bob Bock



